Skills Training on Hair Cutting

On 8 Mrach 2024, the Migrant Workers Office (MWO) and the Overseas Workers Welfare
Administration (OWWA) organized the Skills Traming on Hair Cutting at the Migrant Workers
Resource Center (MWRC) participated by 30 members of the Filipino Community i Kuwait. The
training led by Mr. Romeo Bundalian Jr_ shared his expertise and skills in basic hair cutting

l.abor Attache Manuel M. Dimaano welcomed the attendees. He expressed his sincere
appreciation for their unwavering support to all the endeavors of MWO. He even stressed the
importance of continuous cooperation and collaboration between MWO and the filipino
commumty as well.

['his is part of Post’s Reintegration Preparedness Program for our OFWs and the second
training to be conducted at the Center
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